
 

 

Dear families, 
 
There's so much to share in this Newsletter! This week has been our termly rewards week, recognising the 
achievements of our fabulous students. Mrs Thompson has created a Key Stage 3 'Eggsploration Quest' with the 
fiendish orienteering course set by Mr Mann. Year 10 have been finalising and executing rounders tactics and Year 
11 reflected on a brilliant PPE series and lots of individual awards. Assemblies have been a delight to see as 
students with great attendance, more positives than negatives and QuizUp champions all being recognised and 
celebrated. Mr Davis’ 'Eggstraspecial' Proud Thursday was a lively celebration of our Proud Lady Lumley's students 
earning golden eggs.  

 

As you will see there is lots of news illustrating some of the enrichment activities available to Lady Lumley's 
students. Year 11 families have received an additional letter this week outlining specific examination support as we 
start the formal GCSE exams the first week back. As we break up for Easter we wish all our families a safe and 
restorative holiday and will welcome students back on Tuesday 22nd April for the Summer term.  

 
Clair Foden 
Headteacher  
Lady Lumley's School 

PROUD Thursday 

The Quest for the Golden Egg 

 

We held our final PROUD Thursday of the term. In addition to the 
usual celebration of fantastic work and rewards, we awarded a huge 
number of golden eggs. During this half term students have been 
collecting their weekly postcards and exchanged them for the golden 
egg on Thursday.  

 

There was also a raffle for all golden egg winners where students had the opportunity to win some amazing prizes 
donated by local businesses. A huge to thank you to The Old Weigh and Birdgate Chocolatiers for their generosity. 

Well done to the students for their consistent hard work during this half term. 



Attendance 
 
Next half term, we will be launching our family attendance rewards.  
 
Across the half term we will be monitoring attendance and rewarding families where attendance is improving or 
consistently high. We are really grateful for the donation of vouchers from local businesses to support our 
rewards.  
 
A huge thank you to Country Crust, Feast, Capplemans and The Black Swan for their support and generosity. 
 

GCSE Moderation Day 
 
Congratulations to our Year 11 students who participated in their GCSE moderation last week. This included Table 
Tennis, Basketball, Netball, Football, Athletics and Climbing.  Well done to you all!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

English Schools County X-Country Championships 2025 
 
After qualifying in 4th place at the Schools County Championships Harriet was selected to represented North 
Yorkshire Schools at the National Year 7 Cross Country Final at 
Stoneleigh, Kenilworth. 
 
In a National race it is always tricky on the start with so many 
runners. Harriet got a bad start and was to the back of the pack at 
the first corner, a lot of work needed to be done.  
 
Harriet kept her composure and was able to make her way through 
the crowds of runners. With 500m to go Harriet was in 57th 
position and was hoping for a top 50 place. With a sprint finish she 
managed to finish 49th and was 3rd fastest from North Yorkshire.  
 
As a team, North Yorkshire finished 5th overall. 
 
A brilliant achievement well done! 
 
 
 
 
 



Outdoor Education 

Outdoor Education club – Mountain Biking 

Mr Mann, Mr Martin, and Mrs Pye led an exciting outdoor education club mountain biking session at Dalby Forest, 

guiding an enthusiastic group of students through an unforgettable adventure. Tackling the challenging blue and 

red routes, the students excelled, showing determination and energy as they navigated each trail with skill and 

confidence. 

Staff were incredibly impressed by the resilience and leadership shown by all students on this adventure. After half

-term, students will be heading out on the water for some canoeing and kayaking. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



DofE Gold 
 
Year 13 students met this week with Mr Mann to finalise the plans for their prestigious Gold qualifying 
expedition. The students have planned an incredibly exciting, 4 day walking expedition, commencing in 
Buttermere, traversing the fells to Keswick and then onwards to Patterdale. DofE staff are looking forward 
to using the new Delta outdoor education centre in Patterdale as the base for this expedition. Once 
completed, the students will be able to complete their Gold award and await an invitation to one of the 
Royal Palaces for presentation. 
 
DofE Bronze 
 
Year 10 students are looking forward to their Bronze qualifying expedition, which runs from Thursday 
17th until Friday 18th July. Students will be assessed by a DofE assessor against the 20 conditions of DofE. 
Their intensive training at Peat Rigg means that they are very skilled in all aspects of the expedition 
framework. Successful completion of the expedition allows students to complete their Bronze award and 
be presented with their award at a very special presentation evening in the Autumn term! 
 
To prepare for this, students should now be uploading their DofE assessor’s reports to EdofE. If they have 
met the requirements for Bronze, they may now begin their physical, skill and volunteering activities for 
Silver. 
 
How to upload an assessor’s report 
 
To upload an assessor's report to EDofE, log in to your account at eDofE.org and navigate to the relevant 
section of your award (Volunteering, Physical, Skill, Expedition, or Residential). Click "Add Evidence" and 
select "Assessor's Report." You can upload a scanned copy of the report card, a photo of the report, or 
paste the text from an email sent by your assessor. Ensure the report includes the participant's start/end 
dates, goals, achievements, and assessor's details. Save and submit the report for approval by your DofE 
Leader. For detailed guidance, visit DofE's support page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Lady Lumley's School Rewards Week: Celebrating 
Success! 
 
This week, Lady Lumley's School have held a fantastic 
Rewards Week to celebrate the outstanding 
achievements of our students. With an incredible 95% 
and above attendance rate and a wealth of positive 
points earned throughout the term, our chosen 
students demonstrated exceptional commitment to 
their learning and school community. 
 
Years 7, 8, and 9 took part in an egg-citing 
orienteering course around the school grounds, 
testing their teamwork and problem-solving skills. 
There was also a traditional egg and spoon race. 
Finally, the parachute made an appearance, and students enjoyed the parachute games. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Meanwhile, Year 10 enjoyed a well-earned picnic in the 
sunshine, followed by a lively game of rounders—
showcasing both athletic talent and team spirit. 
 
Year 11 had a celebratory rewards assembly, which was 
followed by a competitive quiz in the hall. 
 
This week has been a brilliant way to recognize the hard 
work, resilience, and enthusiasm of our students. Well 
done to everyone for a fantastic term—we couldn’t be 
prouder! Here's to an exciting summer term ahead! 
 
 
Mrs Thompson & Mr Fairclough—KS3 & KS4 Leaders  



Rotary Technology Competition  
 
Twelve Design and Technology students from Lady Lumley's across Years 8, 9 and 10 recently took part in the 
Rotary Technology competition held at Scarborough Rugby Club.  
 
The event was well attended by many schools from the area and competition was extremely tough. Students had 
to work in teams of 4 and were given several hours to complete their task.  
 
Teams had to make a model vehicle that could drive down a drainage pipe to remove a blockage, a design portfolio 
was also required that evidenced the team's thought processes.  
 
Although no trophies were won, our teams showed themselves to be fabulously resourceful, resilient under 
pressure and team spirited. They were a true credit to themselves and Lady Lumley's School.  

 
 



Personal Development Updates 

This half term has seen a lot going on as part of the Personal Development curriculum.  

The Wellbeing in Mind Team have been in again on the link corridor engaging with students from all year groups 

about the importance of wellbeing. They have also been working with Year 11 in their Life lessons discussing how 

to manage stress, something which will be invaluable in the build-up to exams.  

Year 7 have made some extra contributions to the wider school and local community, with some groups putting 

together information posters about fast fashion and recycling clothing ahead of Y10s upcoming recycled fashion 

show after Easter. Year 7 have also made some excellent contributions to the Pixie Trail in Pickering.  

After the holidays, Years 9, 10 and sixth form will have the opportunity to attend our Careers Fair on Tuesday 

29th April. Students in Years 9 and 10 will have the chance to liaise with post-16 providers, including S6F, 

Scarborough TEC, Derwent Training as well as regional employers such as Flamingo Land. This is a great 

opportunity for students to start (continue) thinking about their futures and see the different pathways open to 

them, complementing the work they are doing/have done in their Life and Futures lessons. If as a parent, you feel 

your place of work would like to attend, please don't hesitate to contact Mr Heeley - 

m.heeley@ll.coastandvale.academy  

Martin Heeley 

Personal Development Lead (i/c Careers, Life, RE) 

Pickering Pixie Trail  
 
The Mayor and the operations manager of Pickering CIC had the hard job of judging the Year 7 leadership 
challenge this week of designing a pixie to launch the Pickering heritage pixie trail. The winner was Cordelia with 
Oakley the pixie. It was also great to see so many Year 7s at the launch on Saturday enjoying the pixie trail. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pictured  Martin Heeley Personal Development Lead , Cordelia and Emma Steadman Town Mayor. 



Online Safety 
 
You will undoubtedly have seen a lot in the media lately around the types on online content our young people 
could potentially be accessing online. Given the pace at which changes occur with social media, the following links 
and website are particularly useful as trusted sources of information and guidance.  
 

 
Martin Heeley 
Personal Development Lead (i/c Careers, Life, RE) 

Parental Control on Tiktok - TikTok parental controls guide | Internet Matters 

General parental controls on social media - Parental controls and privacy settings guides | Internet Matters  

General online safety - Teens 14+ online safety advice and expert tips | Internet Matters  

Reporting online sexual abuse - CEOP Safety Centre 

Year 13 Prom 
 
Year 13 Leavers Prom will be held on Wednesday 25th June at The Old Lodge Malton. Tickets are now available on 
Bromcom.  
 

Update from Learning Support  
 
There will be no Boccia Club or Learning Support Study Club on 30th April 2025. 

Lady Lumley’s War on Waste Catwalk Show  
 
Lady Lumley’s is holding our very own war on waste catwalk show on Wednesday 23rd April at 1.30 in the hall 
which is Year 9 and 10s lunch. The Mayor will attend to open the show in pre loved clothes.  
 
This year’s Earth Day we have decided to do something different working along side Pickering Environmental Group 
for the 3rd year running. The theme this year is war on waste.  There will be a whole town event in Pickering on 
Saturday 26th April across town that everyone is invited to. 
 
Year 10 community volunteers have been working hard sorting out lost property, collecting clothes from Pickering 
give and take event and inventing new outfits for this to show that fashion doesn't have to be fast and you can still 
look good in pre loved clothes! 
 
There will be some famous faces on the catwalk.....Mr Fairclough, Ms Gilbert, Miss Wilson and Mr Ahmed already 
have their costumes made and nearly ready to go along with some special guests. 
 
Year 7 leadership have been asked to design a costume for this event too and will be seeking a volunteer to wear 
it.  
 
If students would like to help out we will be in Drama 1 on Tuesday after school. 
 
Thank you to those have helped support with this already. 
 
More information will go out in to tutor for Year 9 and 10 shortly to promote this and why we are doing this. 
 
Emma Steadman, Pastoral Officer 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/tiktok-privacy-and-safety-settings/?utm_campaign=903853_NL%20030425%20Teachers%20and%20DM%20-%20Send%20Home%20Neuro%20Resources&utm_medium=email&utm_source=email_internal&dm_i=7MSZ,JDF1,1HNTME,1S1
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/14plus/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/


Pickering Beacon Lighting Competition 

 

Please can I ask for your support with this latest competition that we have 
launched from Pickering town council. Any Year 7s taking part in this will go 
towards their leadership award but it is open to anyone up to the age of 16. 

They will need to write a statement to the Mayor saying why they should be 
chosen to light the Beacon. There will be a small parade going up the market-
place along with local veterans and Stape Silver Band playing.  After this the 
Mayor will read out the declaration from the King and together the Beacon 
will be lit. Hopefully it will not be as high as the picture makes it look from last 
year! 

 

The closing date is now 22nd April. The winner will receive a civic award for 
service to their community and pin badge to keep.  

This will be my last event as Mayor of Pickering so will be an honour to light 
the Beacon alongside one of our  

students at such an event. 

Also, anyone is welcome to come along to this event.  

 

Emma Steadman Year 10 Pastoral Leader and Pickering Town Mayor 

Mayor of Malton's 50 - 100 Mile Run 

 

Ian Conlan, Mayor of Malton,  is running to promote the need for safe walking and cycling routes, to link all the 
market towns, and this would be a positive thing for school pupils in all the Ryedale area primary and secondary 
schools.  

 

Mr Conlan times running times near Pickering on Monday 7th are approx 2.15pm first time around the 50 mile cir-
cuit, and then approx 7am , 2nd time around! 

 

We are looking for people who would like to run or cycle route sections with him, as well as sponsor him.   

If any parent, staff member, pupil, or friend of the school, wants to run or cycle ANY section of the route, either 
first or 2nd time round, they should contact Frank Colenso to confirm details.  fcolenso1@gmail.com 

 

Lady Lumley’s School is glad to support this community event for a great course with Ian Conlan also being a peri-
patetic  music teacher here at school. Good Luck Mr Conlan! 

London Marathon Runner  

 

Sarah F in Year 13 is running the London Marathon on Sunday 27th April for Teenage Cancer Trust.  

Any donations would be greatly appreciated no matter how little, and also if you see her, please wish her luck!  

Well done to Sarah for supporting this great cause! 

https://2025tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/sarah-frank   

https://2025tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/sarah-frank


 

 



 

 
Dates for the Diary 

HALF TERM 5 

Monday 21st April— Easter Bank Holiday School Closed  

Tuesday 22nd April— Students Return to School 

Tuesday 22nd April to Thursday 24th April—Year 11  French and German Speaking Exams 

Wednesday 23rd April—War on Waste Catwalk Show 

Thursday 24th April to Friday 25th April—Y11 GCSE Art Exam Days (RMY) 

Monday 28th April to Tuesday 29th April—Y11 GCSE Art Exam Days (PMC) 

Tuesday 29th April— Careers Fair Years 9-13 

Wednesday 30th April—Year 13 German Speaking Exams 

Wednesday 30th April—Year 10 Geography Fieldwork, Hornsea 

Thursday 1st May—BTEC Exams start 

Friday 2nd May  - Year 11 & 13 French Speaking Exams  

Monday 5th May— May Day Bank Holiday School Closed  

Tuesday 6th to Thursday 8th May—A Level Art Exam Days 

Thursday 8th May—GCSE Exams start 

Friday 9th to Tuesday 13th May—A Level Photography Exam Days 

 

Staff Training Days  

Monday 21st July 2025 

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

Useful Contact Information 

Main School Office: 01751 472846 

Admin Email: admin@ll.coastandvale.academy 

Finance Email: budget@ll.coastandvale.academy 

SEND Email: LLSEND@ll.coastandvale.academy 

Student Support Email: support@ll.coastandvale.academy 

Transport Email: transport@ll.coastandvale.academy 

Year 11 Prom 

The tickets for Year 11 Prom will be available from Monday on the My Child At School App for students who hit the 

criteria. Prom will take place at Sandburn Hall on Wednesday 25th June. Tickets are £45 with a £5 discount for 

those students who attended the Supporting Success evening.  

Mr Fairclough 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 







 

 

 

 










